
Dear Off The Wall Friends & Family,
 
Due to the safety and concern for our attendees we have made the
decision to postpone the 2020 Simply Discipleship Conference to
April 2021. Here is what you can do:
 
-Mark your calendars: the conference will be moved to April 29th -
May 1st 2021.  
The location, schedule, and theme will all stay the same. 
 
-Register for the conference through May 31st 2020 and you will be
able to bring a free guest with you to the 2021 conference.
 
-Be on the lookout for the release of our new Simply Discipleship
Podcast. There will be one episode released each week from 3/27-
5/8. Take this time of social distance to grow in your understand of
discipleship.
 
We hope to see you at the 2021 Simply Discipleship Conference! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Off The Wall Discipleship


